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May 19, 2021

Dear Building Representatives, Alternates, and Committee Members:

The annual Executive Board dinner is scheduled to be held on Friday, June 4, 2021 at
Chapel Grille, 3000 Chapel View Boulevard in Cranston. Cocktail hour will begin at
5:30pm.  This dinner is held annually to extend gratitude to all building
representatives, alternates, and committee members for your generous spirit,
dedication of time, and hard work during the year. Masks will not be required for
those that are fully vaccinated.  Unfortunately, due to the limited number of people
being able to attend, you will not be able to bring a guest.  The first 80 people who
respond will be able to attend.  We have over 100 representatives and alternates.

If you plan to attend the dinner, please choose from the following selections and
return the form to Christina DiPrete at either Tolman or the Pawtucket Teachers’
Alliance office, or you can email your choice to me at dipretec@psdri.net by May 26th.

Entrée Selection
Filet Mignon

Pan Seared Salmon
Lemon Chicken

Vegetarian option

If you are attending the dinner, fill out and return the lower portion to Christina
DiPrete by Wednesday, May 26, 2021.  You can also email me your meal choice.
-----------------------------------------------------------------------------

Name: ________________________________Building:____________________________

I will be attending.  My meal choice is _________________________________________
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